
Our topic this term is Light It Up! This is 
a science-based topic where we will 

learn about electricity and how 
things work. 

This term, we are reading 
The King Who Banned the 

Dark, 
by Emily Howarth-Booth.  

Please send your child in suitable 
footwear for PE on Wednesdays.

Megan will be in class on Fridays to 
cover Kathryn’s non-contact time. 

We are very excited to continue our 
learning journey in our wonderful 

new school building. 

Our communication focus will be 
fiction based, linked to our topic. 

We will be reading our key text and 
using this as inspiration to influence 

our writing and letter formation.
We will also focus on verbal 

communication and work on our 
individual communication targets. 

In PSHE we will learn about personal 
space, and how to keep ourselves 

safe at home and at school. 
We will have an RE day based on 

Christianity on 16th May where we will  
learn about the 12 Disciples. 

We will be developing our track and 
field skills in athletics this half term.  

In history and geography, we are 
looking at the local area. We will 
examine different buildings, their 

age and their distance from school.
We will be celebrating VE Day on 

Friday 9th May.  

Maths this half term is about place 
value and time – we will be looking 
at sequencing and telling the time. 
In science, we are learning about 

electricity including how the 
switches on our toys work. 

In art, we are going to use the 
pointillism technique to create our 

own paintings. 
In cooking we will focus on budget 

friendly meals that are simple to cook 
to increase independence. 
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